EACC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2022
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY REPORT
Good evening everyone, please accept our apologies for not appearing in person.

The club’s first full year of unfettered activity following Covid-19 lockdowns and restrictions has
left it thankfully free from any cataclysmic crashes in membership numbers, which over the
pandemic period have remained relatively stable.

2022 has seen 9 new members join us, effectively 16 to 18 people as more often than not we get 2
for the price of a single family subscription. This year 9 members have not renewed to date.

This year we have welcomed:

Ian Henderson — MC Ruby Rose

Phil and Sue Davies — RC Iris

Matthew and Joanna Desorgher — RC Hiawatha
Matt Frary — RC Sabrina 5

Simon Garrett — SC Knight Dragon and SC Gambol
Martin Goodrum — PY Celestine

Mark and Debbie Jarrett - RC Pinkers

Kevin Thomas — RC Pirate

Rob Vincent and Hayley Dunning — SC Pandora 2

Sadly we have lost two members this year, Tim Riches and Stephen Williams who passed away this
year.

Our membership currently stands at 162 households as against 158 last year, which was around the
average number pre-Covid-19. Hopefully this is an indication that we are a very friendly and
inclusive club! This analyses to 278 adults and 70 offspring in full-time education, there are 9
honorary members who do not pay a subscription.

This year we have started an attempt to analyse why people want to join EACC by asking them to
tell us when they complete our application forms, hopefully next year we may be able to shed some
light on what we’re doing right.

Frankie and Colin Little

Membership Secretariat



